
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND THE CITY OF ODESSA – 
SCHOOL CROSSING GUARDS 

 
DATE: September 15, 2015 
 

 
Presented for your consideration is the renewal of the Interlocal Agreement Between 
Ector County ISD and the City of Odessa for School Crossing Guards. 
 
 

 
******************** 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement 
Between Ector County ISD and the City of Odessa for School Crossing Guards.  
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Tom Crowe               Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools     Chief of Staff 


